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CHAPTERS COMMITTEE CHAIR’S LETTER

Having just completed another very successful Regional 
Roundtable meeting in Philadelphia, it is clear that local ICRI 
Chapters are the lifeblood of our organization. Sincere thanks 
to Adam, Kevin, Pat, Mark, Alex, Kirk, Todd, Bob, Phil, Sam 
and Isaac for taking time to represent their Chapters, and for 
sharing valuable information about their Chapter structure, 
programs, and events, as well as their successes and chal-
lenges.  AND, at this Roundtable, a first-time occurrence— 
David Huggins was in attendance to represent the 
soon-to-be-chartered Toronto Chapter! Yes, by the time you 
read this, we hope to have a new Canadian Chapter!  Kudos 
to Dave and Stephen Franks for their diligent efforts in getting 

this new Chapter up and running!  Thanks, also, to Regional Reps Brian, Jacques 
and John for sharing their experiences and insights at the Roundtable, and to 
Mike Levin and Dale Regnier for their leadership! It is always exciting and 
invigorating to see the interaction and exchange of ideas among Chapter leaders, 
and the unbridled willingness to help each other!  

It is hard to believe that we are approaching the end of another year. The busy 
summer season is winding down, but I hope your phone continues to ring, as 
mine has!  As we approach the year’s end, please do not forgot to complete the 
following important items:

•	 Prepare a slate of Chapter Officers for 2017

•	 Hold Chapter elections either at a Chapter meeting or via online bal-
loting

•	 Report your Chapter election results to Dale Regnier prior to January 
15, 2017

•	 In mid-December, download the Chapter Award forms from the ICRI 
website

•	 Compile your Chapter data, complete the Chapter Award forms, and 
submit them to Dale Regnier prior to February 15, 2017; NOTE: At a 
minimum, each Chapter MUST submit the one-page Annual Chapter 
Summary form in order to continue to receive their Chapter dues rebates 
from ICRI National

•	 Plan to attend the annual ICRI Kick-Off Party at World on Concrete in 
Las Vegas on Monday, January 16, 2017. Stay tuned to www.icri.org 
for further details

And, as always, please continue to update your future events on the ICRI website, 
and submit your calendar items and Chapter news articles to Dale Regnier for 
inclusion in the Concrete Repair Bulletin.

MARK LeMAY, AIA
ICRI Secretary & 
Chapters Chair
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